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From: l.van <morgs11@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 10:51 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: regulation of retail forex

RE: RIN 3038-AC61

I am writing to express my concern over this proposed regulation.. Forex trading is my main source
of income as an individual trader the proposed changes would seriously curtail my income and may
require me to trade outside the US. Please consider my and many others in my situation when
deciding on this and strongly consider no changes to current regulation.

Thank You

L. Van Ameyde
Shelby twp Michigan



